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The City of Albuquerque is planning to discuss a Neighborhood Traffic study to install 
traffic calming measures on problem areas within the Four Hills development.  The 
project will decrease the speeds encountered on this street segment as well as address 
any other needs necessary. This is an opportunity for the public to ask questions, and 
provide input to the City.   

 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Comments:  Written comments will be accepted at the meeting, or they may be mailed, faxed, 
or emailed to Amanda Herrera, Traffic Engineering, P.O. Box 1293, Albuquerque, NM  87103, 
phone (505) 857-8683, fax (505) 857-8687, email NTMP@cabq.gov  

.

Public Meeting 
Tuesday, October 26th, 2021 
6:00 PM to 7:00 PM 
 
Online Link at: 
www.cabq.gov/traffic 
 

Computer Access:  We understand 
during this time that a public 
meeting cannot be hosted due to 
social distancing regulations. If 
you’re requesting more information 
regarding this project and do not 
have computer access please email 
NTMP@cabq.gov and include your 
mailing address. 
 


